
 

 
 

Carter BloodCare ▪ Hospital Relations ▪ 2205 Highway 121 ▪ Bedford, Texas 76021  
hospitalrelations@carterbloodcare.org 

Indebted for your trust, we promise to handle it with care.  

 

 
To: Carter BloodCare Customers 
From: Hospital Relations  
Date: September 14,2022 
Re: AABB Annual Meeting – Client Appreciation Event  

  
 
AABB is just around the corner! If you’re interested in attending, please RSVP to 
hospitalrelations@carterbloodcare.org by September 16th, 2022. We look forward to 
celebrating with you! 
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